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January 7, 2025

Mr. Tobin Rockley
Rockley Family Foundation
470 Sunrise Drive

Golden, CO 80401

—-Dear Mr. Rockley, _ — -

It is my sincere pleasure to thank you for your recent pledge payment in support of our
Music and Art Literacy Programs at the NSU Alvin Sherman Library, Research, and
Information Technology Center. Your generosity enhances our ability to provide more
opportunities for scholarship, research, innovation, and achievement among our students,
faculty, and local community.

Thanks to the generosity of philanthropists like you, Nova Southeastern University
empowers our students and communities to thrive. By providing students with unique,
hands-on learning experiences and fostering success through meaningful mentorships and
internships, we are dedicated to the growth and development of our Sharks.

Thank you again for your gift of preeminence, and best wishes for a happy and healthy
new year.

Sincerely,

ety S

Terfy J. Mularkey, MAS, CFRE
Vice President for University Advancement & Chief of Staff

TM/sj

UNIVERSITY ADVANCEMENT
3300 S. University Drive

Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33328-2004
PHONE: (954) 262-2100

WEB: hova.edu




